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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 

From:   Michael Terry 
Community Relations Specialist, 352-797-3608 

 
Re:  Three Teens Charged in Spring Hill Vehicle Burglary Spree 
 
Date:  November 9, 2018 
 

 
On 11-08-18, HCSO District 2 detectives received a tip identifying three individuals caught on 
video burglarizing vehicles in Spring Hill on Saturday night and into Sunday morning. 
 
Detectives proceeded to contact the three individuals: 

 Logan Laroze, W/M DOB/05/02/2002 

 Juan Colon, H/M DOB/05/12/2002 

 Marc Pabon, H/M DOB/02/03/2000 
 
Upon interviewing the teens, all three admitted to committing the six vehicle burglaries 
detectives were currently investigating. 
 
The teens told detectives that all three had spent Saturday night at Laroze’s house.  Later 
that night they walked through adjoining neighborhoods searching for open vehicles to 
burglarize. 
 
The teens removed numerous items from six unlocked vehicles to include a laptop 
computer, multiple computer monitors, microphones and a 9mm pistol. 
 
With the assistance of the teens’ parents, detectives were able to recover multiple stolen 
items. 
 
Laroze informed detectives that he had given the stolen firearm to a fourth subject not 
connected to the burglaries. Detectives are attempting to retrieve the firearm. 
 
All three individuals were charged with five counts of Conveyance Burglary and one count of 
Armed Conveyance Burglary, all of which are felonies.  
 
Their bond was set at $12,000 each. 
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